
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming scholarship opportunity offered by NACo & Nationwide 

The NACo Deferred Compensation Program is offering $2,500 college scholarships for 4 high school seniors for the 25th year. This 

opportunity will be offered to children and grandchildren of current county employees with a funded 457(b) plan in the NACo 

Deferred Compensation Program. Applications accepted between March 1st and April 30th, 2025. Learn more about eligibility and 

requirements or submit your entry at nrsforu.com/scholarship   

http://www.nrsforu.com/scholarship

